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Comment Letter #35 

From: vernestrong@aol.com <vernestrong@aol.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 8:18 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Regard control measure R-CMB-03 to achieve NOx reductions from residential 
cooking devices 
 

Your thinking is over the top on that to save a miniscule amount in our atmosphere. The 
problem is you don't know where to draw the line. I and my friends don't want you to tell 
us to replace everything we have just because you nitpick at high cost to us to achieve 
little. Wake up and smell the roses.  
 


